
It is crazy that we are almost 

at the halfway mark of this 

year!  This month we will be 

finishing up science and 

social studies units.  We will 

be continuing to work on 

our math and language 

programs.

Important Dates: 

Monday June 6
th

: First day back 

Monday June 20
th

: P.A. Day

Weds. June 22
nd

: Awards Assembly

*** As always, if you need to contact me 

please do not hesitate to do so! ***

I hope you 
had a very 

Merry 
Christmas 

and the 
happiest New 

Year!

Quote: 

Impossible is 

just an 

opinion!

~ P. Coelho
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